
HIGHLAND PARK SLOW STREETS 
Neighborhood traffic calming plan 

PUBLIC MEETING: 
Thurs, May 17, 2018 at 6:00 pm 
Hawthorne Youth and Community Center  
9 Fulda St, Roxbury 

Join the Boston Transportation 
Department for an update on our work to 
improve transportation safety in 
Highland Park. 

We've begun to collect and analyze traffic 
data in the neighborhood and want to get 
your input before we move forward on 
developing a conceptual plan. 

MORE INFORMATION:  
Learn more about the project at boston.gov/slow-streets/highland. After the 
meeting, we will post the presentation and other relevant materials online.  

CONTACT US:  
visionzero@boston.gov | 617-635-4765 

Highland Park is one of the five communities that were selected in 2017, via 
an application process, to join the Neighborhood Slow Streets program. We 
are also developing plans in the Chinatown, Grove Hall/Quincy Corridor, 
Mount Hope/Canterbury, and West of Washington Street neighborhoods. 


